
Our film premiere took place on Friday 5th April 
2019 at the Everyman in Hampstead.  The children 
and staff dressed in smart clothes and filed in on 

the red carpet alongside parents and other 
members of our school community to watch our 

seven short films about our school’s Christian vision 
and values.
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